
 

 

 
 

A Peek at Next Week 
Mrs. Kinzer & Ms. Sultan 

 

Week of February 26, 2018 

 

 
Math - We are continuing our study of 

multiplication of fractions.  We also will be 

learning about adding fractions with 

denominators of 10ths and 100ths (i.e. 3/10 + 

45/100 = 75/100) and changing these fractions 

to decimals (0.3 + 0.45 = 0.75). 

 

 

Science -   We are continuing our study of 

space by learning about stars and star 

patterns. 

 

Reading-  We are reading “George 

Washington’s Socks.”  We will have a 

vocabulary test on Friday.  Vocabulary words 

are:  phlegm, militia, garment, ornate, 

expedite, chapped, Patriot, pry, & rations. 

 

Writing-   We will be working on persuasive 

writing. 

 

Grammar- We will be focusing on linking verbs 

and sentence types.  

 

 

Social Studies- We are discussing Western 

Expansion of the US.  

 

______________________________________________ 

Reminder  

There are a lot of sicknesses going around.  Please 

make sure that your child is 24 hour fever and 

medicine free before sending him/her back to 

school.  Also, make sure it has been 24 hours 

before they have thrown up or had diarrhea before 

sending him/her back to school. 

Thanks for your understanding! 

 

  

This Week’s Focus 

Have you bought a 

yearbook? 

The deadline is Feb. 28! 

  

What websites can my 

child get on at home? 

 

ixl.com 

studyisland.com 

tumblebooks.com 

multiplication.com 

 

 

 3/2 – Read Across America Day 

 3/5 Book Fair begins 

 3/6 Pastries for Parents 6:45-7:30 

 3/7 Family Book Fair Event 2:45-6:30 

 3/9 Book Fair ends @ noon 

 

 

  
 

Upcoming Events 

 


